1 REPLACEMENT OF TAYSIDE HOUSE - APPOINTMENT PROCESS (AN72-2006)

At a meeting of the Project Board on 13th February 2006, officers reported the outcome of the
evaluation of tender submissions of Lead Consultants for the replacement of Tayside House.

The Project Board agreed that 3 Lead Consultants be requested to submit detailed design proposals,
and that this additional work be undertaken by the Council at a cost of £15,000 per consultant.

This information is required to enable the Project Board to make a recommendation to the Committee
on the Lead Consultant to be appointed to design the replacement for Tayside House.

The Committee is asked to approve the expenditure of £45,000 which will be funded from the

provision of £150,000 included in the 2005/06 Capital Estimates for the replacement of Tayside
House.
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